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“Trust in the Lord with all your heart, and do not lean on your own understanding. In 

all your ways acknowledge him, and he will make straight your paths.” 
Proverbs 3:5-6 

This week’s value: Trust 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
This week in school we celebrated World Book Day 
in style. Cruella De Vil (aka Mrs Fletcher) had a 
wonderful day visiting the classrooms. Thank you to 
the parents/grandparents/siblings that were able to 
join us in reading to their children. We hope that 
you enjoyed your time in school. In assembly on 
Thursday, we shared our outfits – teachers included! 
We saw pyjamas for when we read before bed, 
Harry Potter, The Mad Hatter, Alice, Gangster 
Granny, The Hungry Caterpillar, and Goldilocks. We 
even had a member of the army join us flying his 
own plane. Later in the day the teachers swapped 
classes and read to the children. To finish our day, 
we held a Book Swap in the hall so that all the 
children could take a new book home to read. Thank 
you to everyone for supporting such a great day.  
 
In Collective worship this week we explored the 
value of Trust. The children helped Mrs Fletcher  
by looking at the size of their hands and thinking 
about the amazing things that they can achieve  
using their hands. We also thought about a time 
when they have felt safe holding an adult’s hand, 
and how we can feel safe all the time, knowing that 
God holds us in his hands. 
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
Mrs Tracey Fletcher 
 
Headteacher 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

Thursday 9th March 
KS1 Trip to Paignton Zoo 
 
Monday 13th – Wednesday 15th March 
Scholastic Book Fair 
 
Monday 13th – Friday 17th March 
Science Week 
 
Monday 20th March 
Tempest Class Photos 
 
Thursday 23rd March 
Year 5 trip to Plymouth  
Tea and Talk with Mrs Oakes 
2.45-3.15pm 
 
Wednesday 29th March  
Easter Service, St. Stephen’s – 2pm 
 
Friday 31st March 
Last day of term 
No extra curricular clubs or After School 
Club 

 

 

 

 



Sports Report 

Girls Football County Cup East Quarter Finals  

Great performance from the girls against a spirited Wadebridge side, eventually triumphing 12-1. Elin P H was voted 

Player Of The Match 

Boys Football B Team Vs SRG A Team 

A great performance by the boys to secure a well-deserved 2-2 draw against a very strong SRG A Team. 

SE Cornwall Cross Country League 

Good luck to our 28 runners competing today in the final league race at Bakes Lakes. 

Achievement Awards 
 
Oscar F in Reception Class is this week's 
achievement winner for his continuous effort with 
his reading. He has been amazing and so focused 
when reading with his teachers and has impressed 
us all. Well done Oscar.  
 
Isabelle in Year 1 for working extra hard with her 
phonics and reading. She joined in really well on 
World Book Day talking about her favourite stories 
and characters and listening beautifully to a range 
of stories. Well done Isabelle! 
 
Jack in Year 2 is working really hard at the moment 
on everything he is asked to do. He puts in 100% 
effort and always does everything with a big smile. 
Keep it up Jack we are proud of you! 
 
Jacob S in Year 3 for his consistently great attitude 
to learning.   
 
Joshua in Year 4 has been an absolute reading 
superstar. He has been reading, quizzing regularly 
and trying exceptionally hard. Well done Joshua. 
 
Harry N in Year 5 has worked extremely hard in 
maths and contributed during lessons. Keep up the 
fantastic work Harry! 

 
Rosie in Year 6 is always working hard and always 
gives 100% but the result from her Reading 
Comprehension Assessment this week has blown 
us away!  Your good work ethic and determination 

is such a credit to you Rosie.  Well done       
 
 
 
 

Value Awards 
 

Hunter in Reception Class deserves this week's 
value of trust. He is someone who can be trusted 
and relied on, makes the right choices and is a 
super friend to all. Keep it up Hunter.  
 
Joeanns in Year 1 for being a trustworthy and 
reliable member of the class. She can be trusted to 
make the right choices and to be fair and kind 
when playing and sharing with her friends. 
 
Beau M in Year 2 is very trustworthy and he can be 
relied upon by others to do the right thing. He 
always helps other people and is a great friend in 
the playground. Thank you Beau! 
 
Fred in Year 3 was a fantastic leader in our trust 
activity in the woods.  He led his blindfolded 
partner with care and confidence. 
 
Evelyn in Year 4 is a trustworthy young lady who 
can always be relied upon to carry out instructions 
with thought and care. When any help is needed in 
Year 4, Evelyn can always be trusted to carry this 
out. 
 

Miley in Year 5 is a trustworthy member of year 5 
who we can always rely on. Thank you for being a 
fantastic part of our class. 

Harrison in Year 6 can be relied on to do the right 
thing and Mrs Williams trusts him 
completely.  Trust is something which must be 
earned, and he has shown her that he is 
responsible and sensible all of the time.  Well done 
Harrison! 
 
 



This week in school we have… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 have had a very artistic week.  They 

have been busy planning for Mothering 

Sunday and perfecting their Chinese 

art.  They have also produced some amazing 

sketches of Muslim mosques using shading 

and perspective.  They have thoroughly 

enjoyed dressing up as their favourite book 

characters and getting involved in all the 

World Book Day activities.  I hope they enjoy 

the ‘new’ books they took home after 

exchanging theirs in our book swap 😊 

This week Year 2 have been practising putting 

the right punctuation in a sentence. They have 

been continuing to work with money and have 

been giving change from £1. In DT we explored 

levers and the children had a go at making a 

lever themselves. We found out about 

Chanukkah in RE and went for a walk in 

science to find out what materials things were 

made of.  

 

 
This week Year 3 had a fun filled 

week of Rainforest Roaming and 

World Book Day, along with some 

R.E. in the woods which had us 

thinking about what it is like to 

follow God. 

 

It was a wonderful World Book Day in Year 5 on Thursday, the children had such fun throughout the day with 

lots of exciting activities. Thank you to everyone that came in to read with the children and being involved with all 

of our celebrations. In English this week we have been writing a newspaper report about the crimes that Goldilocks 

committed (some of you may have seen Goldilocks in our classroom!). In Maths we have been exploring our 

previous learning on fractions ready to start our next unit. On Wednesday, during PSHE we discussed what to do 

in an emergency first aid situation and the children practised using the recovery position.  

This week Year 1 have used oil pastels to 

create drawings of Van Gogh's famous 

sunflowers artwork as well as learning 

about healthy foods and the ‘eat well’ 

plate. They also enjoyed celebrating 

World Book Day listening to lots of 

stories and poems as well as talking 

about their favourite books and 

characters. 

This week Reception class learnt about the 

life cycle of a butterfly and read the 

story of the hungry caterpillar, they also 

created their own butterflies. They also 

learnt names of different baby animals 

and got to look at some very cute photos!  

 

In our wild woods session this week, Year 4 were 

given the challenge to work in a group to produce a 

potato person. This was part of our PSHE session 

and the children needed to work effectively as a 

group, listen to everyone's ideas and work as a 

team to produce this. As part of our world book 

day, children have used 'Scratch' to make 

background and 'sprite' of their favourite book and 

character. We had such a fun book day together 

and it was lovely to have lots of adults join us for 

reading.  
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